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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

06/02/2023  15:51:512022/4110/P APP Jean Glynn I have just been notified that my neighbour at 4 Glenbrook Road has requested 'minor' alterations for his 

recently refurbished house.  Why now after 7 months work do they need these alterations when I understood 

that planning permission had been refused in the original plans some 18months/2 years ago for similar work to 

be carried out.  Having just been through the disruption of building works over these last months, and with 

concerns still outstanding regarding the party wall - the surveyor has yet to produce his report - I would not 

wish for any further work to take place which would infringe on my property and privacy. According to the party 

wall surveyor who visited my home at the end of January, the building of this dormer was constructed on the 

party wall which was not mentioned in the plans approved by the council.  I am not sure who was in charge of 

inspecting the property but there are a few details that will need attention. I would be very happy to meet with 

any of your Inspectors.  In the meantime, I formally request that this application be refused and no further work 

undertaken to the dormer or flat roof.

06/02/2023  15:51:462022/4110/P APP Jean Glynn I have just been notified that my neighbour at 4 Glenbrook Road has requested 'minor' alterations for his 

recently refurbished house.  Why now after 7 months work do they need these alterations when I understood 

that planning permission had been refused in the original plans some 18months/2 years ago for similar work to 

be carried out.  Having just been through the disruption of building works over these last months, and with 

concerns still outstanding regarding the party wall - the surveyor has yet to produce his report - I would not 

wish for any further work to take place which would infringe on my property and privacy. According to the party 

wall surveyor who visited my home at the end of January, the building of this dormer was constructed on the 

party wall which was not mentioned in the plans approved by the council.  I am not sure who was in charge of 

inspecting the property but there are a few details that will need attention. I would be very happy to meet with 

any of your Inspectors.  In the meantime, I formally request that this application be refused and no further work 

undertaken to the dormer or flat roof.
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